## Memorandum of Agreement Between

## The Ann Arbor Education Association for Office Professionals

And

The Ann Arbor Board of Education

## \$500 Reimbursement Payment

In anticipation of additional coronavirus relief fund revenue as reflected in the 2021-2022 fiscal year budget, and in acknowledgment of the additional workload and costs incurred as a result of remote instruction, all office professionals employed on June 11, 2021, will receive a \$500.00 reimbursement payment in July, 2021. Any office Professional who is less than 1.0 FTE, or who has worked a reduced amount of the school year as a result of an unpaid leave of absence or being hired after the start of the 2020-2021 school year, will receive a prorated amount of the reimbursement payment.

This Memorandum of Agreement constitutes the entire understanding and agreement reached by the parties with respect to this matter, and is not precedent setting as to the master contract or the policies of the Board of Education of the Ann Arbor Public Schools.

| This Memorandum of Agreement expires       | upon payment and shall not renew without the written agreeme | nt of |
|--|--|-------|
| both parties.                              | Dail a Comea   |       |
| George Przygodski<br>3C Executive Director | David A. Comsa  Deputy Superintendent / General Counsel      |       |
| 6-29-2021                                  | 6/29/2021  |       |
| Date                                       | Date   |       |